
 
 

16th Asian Youth Tenpin Bowling Championships 
February 1 – 10, 2012 

Cairo, Egypt 
 

Reply Slip 
(To be completed and returned to ABF on or before November 30, 2011) 

 
 
 

To  : Asian Bowling Federation 

Fax  : (852) 2575 2145 

Email : hktbc@netvigator.com 

From :           

 
 
Re: 16th Asian Youth Tenpin Bowling Championships (February 1 – 10, 2012) 
 
 

We      will participate in the 16th Asian Youth Tenpin Bowling  
Championships 

      will not participate in the 16th Asian Youth Tenpin Bowling  
Championships 

 
 

We will send     Boys Team 

  Girls Team 
 

 
 
 
 
Signature:  Seal:  

 President or Secretary General 
of the Federation 

  

 
 
Date:  

 


